
Interoffice Communication 

Date: June 15, 2021 

To: Operations and Finance Divisional Staff 

From: Heather Paris, Associate Vice President for Finance and Support Services 

Subject: Interim Controller Appointment 

 

I am pleased to announce that Erin Johnson has been appointed Interim Controller, effective 

June 16, 2021. She will take on these duties in an initial six-month term, following the 

resignation of Kris Riley. 

 

Please help me welcome Erin in her new role. Erin, who has been serving as Associate 

Controller, brings solid leadership and extensive knowledge of departmental operations, policies 

and procedures to the position. She will be a valuable asset during this period of transition, and I 

thank her in advance for taking on this important set of responsibilities.     

 

Laura Humberger, who has consulted with the Controller’s Office over the past several months, 

will continue to be involved in a role primarily limited to a focus on completion of the FY20 

financial report and external review of project plans for completing the FY21 financial report. 

Laura also will be available as needed for consultations and reviews and to help address 

questions. 

 

I appreciate your patience and understanding as we work through this leadership change and I 

will continue to communicate any updates as we move forward.   

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out directly to me if you have any questions. 

 
CC: Operations and Finance Colleagues 


